Shire of York

WHEATBELT CONFERENCE FOR YORK 2014

The Shire of York submission to host the Local Government Zone
Conference on the 3™ & 4™ April, 2014 was successful.

The Conference will be held at the York Recreation & Convention Centre
and it is expected to attract up to 150 delegates from the Wheatbelt
Region.

Hosting the 2014 Conference will be beneficial to the local economy
through accommodation, meals, local purchasing and it will assist in the
ongoing promotion of York as a Conference and Seminar centre.

This is the second time in three years that the York submission has been
successful — a great result for the work by the YRCC staff.
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